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We wish you a happy holiday season and a prosperous 2018.
Yours sincerely,

Agnes Neuhaus
Sales Manager

Dear Partners,

Welcome to Nordfilm Packaging
The big chance is said to come once in everyone’s life... This is an opportunity of a 
lifetime that has to be taken, because it might never return back. We believe this big 
moment has just arrived for us. Everything was given to create something new,
something unique by using the old bases. Nordfilm Packaging was born to develop
tthe potential that the manufacturing of flexible packaging holds today and for the 
future.

The company was established in November 2016 and we immediately set out on
the planning work of our plant. The facility is being built on a greenfield site in Hatvan,
and it will use state-of-the-art technology to meet the highest customer requirements.
Production is expected to start in September 2018 aiming at markets in both Hungary 
and Europe.

WWe are firmly convinced of welcoming you soon among our customers as well and 
together we bring new initiatives, new spirit to the packaging industry in Hungary
and beyond. Up to that time you will be informed of actual news and events about
our company via newsletters.

Should you have any questions regarding our company, our products,
please use the online or physical contact information we have provided below.


